
From: Shoop, Laurel A (DPS)   
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 3:43 PM 
To: Thatcher Brouwer  

 
 

 
 

Subject: RE: HB 93 Follow-up and Hearing Tomorrow, February 22nd 

 

Good afternoon, Thatcher –  
 
 

  

 

After reviewing recorded documentation over the past 5 years, the Alaska Wildlife Troopers 
average 118 residency investigations per year.  

 

Laurel Shoop 

Special Assistant & Legislative Liaison 

State of Alaska, Department of Public Safety (DPS) 

Office of the Commissioner 

  

 

 

 




